
Minutes of Tarset Village Hall (TVH) Committee Meeting 

7pm Wednesday 13th March 2019 following AGM 

 

Present: Sheila Brodie (Treasurer), Malcolm Brodie (Chair), Kate Hersey,  

Hazel Ions, John Holland, 

1. Apologies 

  Sarah Hallberg, Shirley Colbeck-Smith, Lizzie Kathiravel 

2. Minutes of previous meeting. 

Minutes of previous meeting (20th February 2019) were presented and accepted 

without alteration. Proposed John Holland, Seconded Hazel Ions. 

3. Matters Arising. 

Smoking areas in hand. Drip lips to windows fitted, Kitchen sink cleared. 

4. Finance Update 

SB  finance the same as AGM  

5. Garden Update 

Date needs to be set to view and discuss garden. Quote received from Ash Fencing for 

moving fence £761. Hazel to contact Keith Robson for another quote. 

 

6. General management 

David Watkins has completed the notice boards and should be fitted this weekend cost 

of materials £595.42. Once they are fitted the committee needs to send an official 

Thank You. 

Malcom has finished the new TVH sign and will be fitted at the same time. 

External decoration quote from M. King labour £750 plus materials including gloss 

paint and replacing some shiplap boards £170 for Ronseal or £286 for Sadlin. Hazel to 

contact Steven Arnup to ask if he would quote for the outside redecoration. 

Storage cupboard no movement on the building of it. 

 

7. Bookings  

May extra Film Night 

15/5 Holly Bush Darts Final. It has been confirmed that the boards are free standing.  

29/6 Private party in June 

Sept extra Film Night 

 

8. Bars 

New till will be up and running for the Private Party in June 

The new beers are popular but prices must rise across the range. 



 

9. Events/Fundraisers 

Highlights was discussed SB gave the breakdown of the evening: Tickets £309 £200 paid 

to Highlights Group plus 80% of the remaining ticket money leaving the hall with 

£21.80 plus raffle £67 and bar takings £115. This is not a great money earner but it was 

felt that we need to go with at least another one or two hoping that more people will 

attend after all the very good feedback Highlights have received and it also shows that 

the hall is prepared to do something different. 

‘Pointless’ is progressing. We are allowed to donate ticket, raffle and bar profits to 

GNAA if we wish. 

Hazel proposed a Country and Western Dance Night. She will make enquiries as to the 

group to play. 

Hazel also suggested a Supper Dance. Maybe using Jason Arnup. 

It was suggested that Sarah contact the BAA Club re bookings this year. 

 

10. Any other business 

JH is to talk to Helen Brown re putting an item or flyer in the Tarset News reminding 

people that the Hall is there for their use. 

 

11. Date of next Meeting 

April 10th 7.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


